
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Traffic and Transportation  
Commission Meeting 

April 24, 2019 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Laguna Niguel 
Traffic and Transportation Commission for  

April 24, 2019 at 7:00pm has been cancelled.  
 

 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for  

May 22, 2019 at 7:00pm. 
 
 

 
Catalina Ramirez     4/19/19  
Catalina Ramirez, Administrative Secretary    Date 
Public Works Department 
City of Laguna Niguel  


